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TOWN OF HEART’S DELIGHT-ISLINGTON  
CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 2022 

 
2022 is quickly coming to an end and we are proud to say this has been an exciting year as a Council in 
the Town of Heart’s Delight – Islington!  
 
The outfall project in Islington is now finished, there has been a lot accomplished in Brookcove 
including work on the trussell and we have done a lot of road maintenance around the Town over this 
past year with more scheduled for 2023. We are pleased to announce that the first phase of the walking 
trail around the pond and greenspace adjacent to the town hall is complete for 2022 with work to 
continue in the spring of 2023. This will put our completion date on track for summer 2024. We have 
installed heat pumps in the Town Hall and a new security camera system. 
 
Our 50th anniversary and Come Home Celebrations was a great success! We are pleased with the 
feedback from residents and are glad to hear everyone had a great time. Thank you to all the volunteers 
that helped with the celebrations. Planning has already begun for our event in July of 2023! 
  
Please join us in celebrating the number of Christmas events in our community this year! 

 December 1st at 7:00 PM Queen Alexandria Ladies’ Council #4 Christmas sing along at the 
S.U.F hall.  

 December 2nd at 6:30 PM Council will hold our annual tree lighting at the Town Hall.  
 December 3rd at 7:00 PM a Senior’s Christmas Social (ages 65 and older) at the Church of the 

Epiphany. Finger foods will be served; there will be no bar provided but please feel free to 
bring along your own beverage.   

 December 10th the Heart’s Delight – Islington Fire Department will have the annual Christmas 
parade. We encourage everyone to build a float and get involved with the parade.  

 December 11th the Heart’s Delight – Islington Ambulance Inc. will host their 8th annual “Pack 
the Back”.  

 December 11th the Recreation Committee will have a supper with Santa starting at 4:00 pm. 
This event will be for children 12 years old and under living in Heart’s Delight-Islington. Please 
contact recreation to confirm your child will be home that day. 
 

Council thanks those residents who paid their taxes by the due date or have made arrangements for 
monthly payments. However, for those of you that are in arrears, please remember to pay your taxes 
before the office closes for holidays. The office will be closed for Christmas Holidays from 12 PM on 
Friday, December 23rd to Tuesday, January 3rd.  
 

Council and Staff would like to wish everyone a  
Happy, Peaceful Christmas and a Safe, Healthy and Prosperous New Year. 

 
Mayor & Councillors 


